
Date: 2017-10-04

FCC ID: UZ7TC25AJ

We, Zebra Technologies Corporation declare that the device does not support any
non-US channels in all the operational mode(s) for the above product.

If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to
contact us. Thank you!

Yours faithfully,

-----------------------------------------------
Name: Mr. Steve Lucas
Regulatory Compliance, Worldwide Enterprise Solutions
Zebra Technologies Corporation
Tel: +44 1628 244023
E-mail: STEVE.LUCAS@zebra.com


